

You are invited to join our STM Community Care Meal Roster.

We have a number of families in our community who are living with serious illness.

We would like to show our care for these families by providing meals to make life a little easier.

If you would like to join the roster and bring a meal to school once a term, please email jacquie.wood@catholic.tas.edu.au or speak to a member of our Community Care Team for further details.

If you know a family who needs support, or you need support yourself, please let us know.

Many thanks in anticipation of your support.

Jacquie Wood, Rebecca Thomas, Lisa Spotswood Community Care Team